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Senator Xenophon asked: 
 
Are you able to tell us what the information was from Qantas? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The department received a response in relation to the engagement of air crew 
who are Special Purpose Visa holders for the first reporting period (1 April to 
30 June 2012) from the Qantas group on 13 July 2012. 
 
A response to the second reporting period (1 July to 30 September 2012) was 
received on 2 October 2012.    
 
A response to the third reporting period (1 October to 31 December 2012) 
was received on 9 January 2013. 
 
A response to the fourth reporting period (1 January to 31 March 2013) was 
received on 5 April 2013. 
 
For the most recent reports, the Qantas Group has confirmed that no Qantas 
or Jetstar overseas-based crew worked on more than four contiguous 
domestic flights in Australia.   
 
 
 


